

Baildon Church of England Primary School and Nursery

Monday 12th November 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you may be aware, Baildon Church School is holding its annual Winter Fair on Saturday 24th November 2018. The event will take place between 2pm and 4pm in the school grounds. We have always had a very successful raffle, and this year we have applied for a licence that allows us to sell tickets to the general public and not just families of the school. The tickets are priced at £1 each and prizes are:

- 2 free tickets 6th 9th March Sound Of Music for Ilkley Theatre
- Wellbeing Package Pilates session, Reflexology or aromatherapy massage plus Free Physio Treatment kindly donated from Baildon Physio.
- Hotel Chocolat Hamper
- 5 Free Tickets for Shipley Tramway.
- Decoupage Session from Salts Pots worth £40
- Travel Goodies Morgan Travel
- Free Pass from Tumble Town
- Present from Baildon Balloons
- 2 x Free Full English Breakfasts Jessie's Baildon
- Voucher and Goodies from Mr Men's in Guiseley
- Co-op Goodies from Baildon Co-op
- £15 Dog Grooming Voucher kindly donated from Scruffs and Tufts
- Bottle of Fizz Station Pub Guiseley
- 4 spray painted canvases Donated by Sven Shaw Illustration
- Jewellery kindly donated by BePearlFect
- Free Carpet Clean for Any Room in your home Donated by Abacu c&m ltd
- Christmas cake kindly donated by Jane
- Nails Voucher Donated From Cote Maison
- Swarovski Earrings
- Winter Boiler Service Stay safe Plumbing



Baildon Church of England Primary School and Nursery

- Bottle of Pink Gin
- Luxury Handbag
- Chanel makeup pouch
- Blackpool Pleasure Beach Wristbands
- And Many More

We have given each family in the school 10 raffle tickets, which you can buy yourself or sell them to friends and family, please simply return any unwanted tickets.

You can also request more tickets if required. For the effort and support provided in selling these raffle tickets, the family who sells the most tickets will receive a family ticket at Shipley Bowling.

If you would like to purchase tickets, please fill in the stubs with the name and telephone number of the buyer, detach the tickets for your own reference and return the stubs in an envelope with the money back to the school. You can pay by cash or cheque, (cheques made payable to Baildon Church School PTFA). Please do not forget to put the child's/children's name and class on back of each stub, so we can keep a tally of ticket sales.

Please return envelopes with the purchased stubs and money and any unsold tickets to School by Thursday 22nd November.

Thank you for your continued support, PTFA

Charity Number: 1100442